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November 8, 1966

Maj. Ronald D. Moore, (MC) USA
Chief, Radioisotope Section

U.S. Army Tripler General Hospital
Honolulu, Hawait BEST COPY AVAILABLE
APO San Francieco, California 96438

Dear Major Moore;

I would like to take this opportunity to express my apprectation for
your taking care of the Marshallese patient, | I have

received from you the x-rays and hospital summaries, which Iappreciate
very much. It was good to know that there are no detectable netaatases.

I hope I will have the pleasure of seaing you again on one of my
trips to Hawaii. With best regards,

Sincerely,

Robert A. Conard, M.D.
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